REQUEST FOR A 30MPH SPEED LIMIT ON THE B8046 WESTFIELD
ROAD, THE B792 SLACKEND AND CATHLAW LANE IN TORPHICHEN

The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Operational Services informing members of the outcome of
the additional speed limit survey work carried out, following the interim
report presented to the Environment PDSP on the 1 June 2021.

It was recommended that the panel note and consider the following
recommendation, which was intended to be submitted to the Council
Executive for approval:

It was recommended that there was no justification for the reduction of the
existing 40mph speed limits on the B8047 Westfield Road, the B792
Slackend and Cathlaw Lane in Torphichen at that time. Those routes
would continue to be monitored through the council’s annual Accident
Investigation and Prevention programme.

Decision
1. To note the terms of the report.

2. To agree that the report be presented to a future meeting of
Council Executive for approval.



